
1 
 

Subject: DWM to Hold a Community Meeting About the Woodacres Water Main 
Replacement Project on Thursday, May 2    
                  
Audience:  Residents and Businesses  
 
1936 Battle Drive NE, Atlanta, GA 30345 
2069 Jordan Terrace NE, Atlanta, GA 30345 
2362 Woodacres Road NE, Atlanta, GA 30345 
2083 Malabar Drive NE, Atlanta, GA 30345 
2424 Wentworth Drive NE, Atlanta, GA 30345 
2286 Capehart Circle NE, Atlanta, GA 30345 
2398 Rhineland Court NE, Atlanta, GA 30345 
2035 Dover Hill Place NE, Atlanta, GA 30345 
 
 
ATLANTA, GA  

As part of DeKalb County’s $2.4 billion capital improvement program, the 

Department of Watershed Management (DWM) will be improving the capacity and 

service of the Watershed systems serving your community.  

This letter serves as formal notification that a community meeting will be held on 
 

             Thursday, May 2 at 6:30 p.m. 

                
Use the following link to attend: https://dekalbcountyga.zoom.us/j/89476501857. 
 
Construction activities for Phase I of the Woodacres Water Main Replacement 
Project have begun. Normal construction hours are from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday 
through Friday, excluding major holidays. Property owners will be notified in 
advance of significant changes in scheduled work hours.  
 
Please be advised to expect an increase in construction-related noise and traffic 
during work hours. Property owners will be notified 48 to 72 hours prior to the start 
of impactful construction activities. Our construction crews will work diligently to 
minimize the length of impact to residents as they replace 4,105 linear feet of 8-inch 
ductile iron pipe (DIP). Phase I of the project is expected to last approximately six 
months, with construction completed in October 2024.   
 
Ruby Collins, working on behalf of DeKalb County, is the authorized contractor for 
the Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project. All workers will be wearing 
proper identification and driving marked vehicles.  

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdekalbcountyga.zoom.us%2Fj%2F89476501857&data=05%7C02%7Castreeter%40dekalbcountyga.gov%7C8f6a8fdf46964cce195008dc689ef881%7C292d5527abff45ffbc92b1db1037607b%7C1%7C0%7C638500279172413608%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jkb3MwCT5TsUl3NJ7y4mnjv8zyJvz8bT7FOugfSecrk%3D&reserved=0
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Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the Woodacres Water Main 
Replacement Project, please do not hesitate to contact the DWM Project Information 
line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov.  
 
We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make improvements to 
DeKalb County’s water main system.  
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